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doing so we covered some of the same ground as last year, for
example the costs involved in holding the AGM and Federal
Council Meeting. We believe we have arrived at a solution that will save us money (which won’t be evident until the
2025 accounts) whilst still allowing face to face meetings to take place.

As Anita has also commented on, we have decided on how the information in the Herd Book will appear in the
future. For the time being we will be sticking to the traditional format for the first 60% of the Herd Book. Members
Lists, Judges Lists, Production Awards, Animal Registrations will continue to be printed and presented in the way that
most of you are familiar with, however the Articles, Memorandum of Association, Regulations, Duty Statements and
Code of Ethics will be presented in a more cost-effective manner. Precisely how this will happen is yet to be finalised,
but | wish to make two points clear regarding this change. Firstly, all members will continue to have access to the
most current version of the Articles, Regulations, etc, and secondly, those members who wish to receive the
information currently found in the back of the Herd Book in printed form will be able to do so. In a sense thisis a
revisit of the past when the Articles, Regulations etc were separate to the Herd Book. This initiative will result in
modest savings in printing costs and possibly result in a reduction in postage costs associated with the Herd Book.
Other cost savings measures will be considered next year; however, the Directors do not want to withdraw or
diminish any of the current services that we offer to our members.

Finally, the Directors considered Income. We will continue all of our promotional activities in order to try to attract
new members, however with Registrations falling it was found necessary to increase the Membership Fees for 2025
and beyond. The increase from $99 to $120 will seem enormous to some, and the Directors were fully cognisant of
this when making the decision. What should be borne in mind is that this will be the first increase in seven years, and
represents annual increases over that period of less than the movement in the C.P.I.

Last, but certainly not least, Liz Ruis has been elected as the new AGW Editor filling the enormous gap left behind by
Shelley’s retirement from the position. This edition will be Shelley’s final edition as Editor, being the end of her
second stint in the role. Whilst we will miss Shelley, it will be interesting to see how the AGW evolves under Liz’s
direction.

Two cases of Covid in our household three weeks apart, so anyone who was under the impression that this had been
and finally gone, it hasn’t. Stay Safe, lan

Opinions expressed in this magazine are not necessarily those of the Editor or the Dairy Goat Society of Australia Ltd.
While every effort is made to ensure the Australian Goat World’s accuracy, the Dairy Goat Society of Australia Ltd.
accepts no responsibility should the same be proven false.



